Steven SeBe

From: michael fiontella <mikefee23@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 4:14 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support Bill H-5351

Michael Fiontella
Cranston RI, 02921

401-374-2176

MikeFee23@gmail.com

2/25/25
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which is essential to protecting my wife's ability to continue practicing as a nurse
practitioner in the aesthetic field. Noelle has spent years furthering her education to become the skilled and knowledgeable provider she is
today. Through dedication and hard work, she built her medical spa, Rhody's Ageless Beauty, from the ground up, creating a business that
not only serves her patients but also sets an incredible example of perseverance for our four children.

If this bill does not pass, she faces the devastating possibility of losing her medical spa, which would have far-reaching effects—not only on
her patients but also on her mental well-being and our family’s financial stability. | urge you to support 8ill H-5351 to protect hardworking
professionals like my wife and ensure that patients can continue receiving care from the providers they trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Michael Fiontella



